
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 48 Hour Liner Inspection Notifications
Date: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:39:30 AM

Good Morning,
 
This email serves as the 48 hour notification of liner integrity inspections to take place at the following locations this
Wednesday (12/16/2020):
 
 

Location: Date of Release: Agency Incident #
 

Liner Inspection Time

MADERA 19 TB FEDERAL
COM #001H

12/9/2020 NAPP2034638606

 
9am

Dogie Draw 14 TB Federal
Com #001H

11/29/2020 NRM2034629187

 
12pm

CAVE LION 5 TB FEDERAL
#001H

11/26/2020 NRM2034559088

 
10am

Kyle 34 Federal Com 5H 11/16/2020 NRM2033535013

 
2:30pm

TREBUCHET FEE 23 28 19
WXY #010H

11/13/2020 NRM2033530478

 
4pm

 

 
 
Thank you
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
 

 

mailto:msanjari@marathonoil.com
mailto:OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us
mailto:BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov

